729 South McLean Boulevard
Elgin, lllinois 60123
{847) 741-2045 Office / (847) 741-2281 Fax

www.FlginTowship.com

COMMITTEE ON YOUTH
YOUTH MEMBERSHIF APPLICATION

The Elgin Township Committee on Youth is a volunteer committee which serves in an advisory
capacity to the Elgin Township Board of Trustees. The goal of the Committee on Youth is the
prevention of delinquency and the promotion of positive development in young people.
Meetings are held monthly on a date that is TBD.

Youth membership on the Committee on Youth is open to students ages 15 through 18 who
reside in the township. Students appointed to the Committee on Youth are asked to serve a
minimum of six months. To be considered for membership the applicant needs to submit the
following:

1. Name, address, phone number, name of high school, year in high school and age.

2. Completion of a short questionnaire describing why the applicant is interested in
joining the Committee on Youth and what the applicant would hope to contribute.

Include a listing of any relevant volunteer or work experiences.
3. Two letters of recommendation; one must be from a History or Civics class teacher.

Applicants should submit the above information to:

Franklin Ramirez

Elgin Township Supervisor
Elgin Township

729 5. McLean Blvd.




COMMITTEE ON YOUTH
YOUTH MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

t Address:

Telephone:

High School:

b Grade:

|

1) What leads you to want to serve on the committee?

2) What contributions do you feel you can make?

3) Life experiences which you feel are relevant to this committee?

4) Organizations/Volunteer Organizations in.which you are a member:

Please feel free to use additional shests of paper to answer questions.




729 South McLean Boulevard
Elgin, lllinois 60123
(847) 741-2045 Ofifice / (847) 741-2281 Fax

www ElginTowship.com

COMMITTEE ON YOUTH
ADULT MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

The Elgin Township Committee on Youth is a volunteer committee which serves in an advisory
capacity to the Elgin Township Board of Trustees. The goal of the Committee on Youth is the

prevention of delinquency and the promotion of positive development in young people.
Meetings are held monthly on a date that is TBD.

Adult membership on the Committee on Youth is open to adults that reside or work in the
township. Adults appointed to the Committee on Youth are asked to serve a minimum of two
years. To be considered for membership the applicant needs to submit the following:

1. Name, address and phone number.

2. Completion of a short questionnaire describing why the applicant is interested in

joining the Committee on Youth and what the applicant would hope to contribute.

Applicants should submit the above information to:

Franklin Ramirez

Elgin Township Supervisor
Elgin Township

729 5. McLean Blvd.

Elgin, IL 60123
franklin@elgintownship.com




COMMITTEE ON YOUTH
ADULT MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

§ Address:

Telephone:

Email Address:

| .
' QOccupation:

L

1) What leads you to want to serve on the committee?

2) What contributions do you feel you can make?

3) Life experiences which you feel are relevant to this committee?

4) Organizations/Volunteer Organizations in which you are a member:

Please feel free to use additional sheets of paper to answer questions.
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ELGIN YOUTH SYMP@NY ORCESTR& /

2008 Conductor of the Year m 2000/ 2007 /2021 Youth Orchesfra of the Year m 2005/ 2015 Programming of the Year a 2001 Elgin Ima e Award
Elgin Township

Ly
June 30, 2021 / // I/ 0 U
ATTN: Ken Bruderle
729 S Mclean Blvd Suite 200 i
Elgin, IL 60123-6704 /

Dear Ken,

On behalf of our student musicians, cur board members, and our staff, thank you for your work in ensuring our students can
continue their music education pursuits. The Elgin Township gift of $7,100.00 to Elgin Youth Symphony Orchestra (EYSO} was
recorded in full on May 7, 2021, No goods or services were provided in return for this gift. The gift is fully tax-deductible as
determined by the IRS; this letter serves as official verification for your tax records.

Your gift is important to EYSO in so many ways...
|t underwrites the cost of student tuition so that more aspiring young musicians cah be part of EYSO.

+ |t ensures that EYSO student coaches are fairly compensated for their time and their expertise.

* |t helps us create a supportive community where young people can express themselves freely and build a foundation
for a lifelong journey of inquiry, creativity, and growth.

We are grateful for your support, and we promise that your gift is already hard at work on behalf of our nearly 300 student
musicians. Your gift will be recognized as Elgin Township throughout the season in our concert programs (EYSQO.org >
Season > Programs) and online (EYSO.org > Give Now > Our Supporters). If you have questions, or if we may assist you in
any way, please contact Kari Christensen directly (kchristensen@eyso.org, 847-558-2246).

Thank you again for your generosity and for investing in our student musicians.

Sincerely,
A Jﬂ‘g
//‘ // / ? S
/)V 5/ P Vi / i T
. 9‘”? (’:r J— ,W_,,-’J i ‘\, /
K. Eric Larson Kari L. Christensen
Exscutive Director Dir., Development & Community Engagement

P.S. - Your generous grant is already at work as we gear up for Summer Chamber Music Camp 2021 at the end of
July! THANK YOUH!

Matthew Sheppard, Artistic Director m K. Eric Larson, Executive Director B Sarosh Saher, Board President
60 S. Grove Ave., Suite 2 m FElgin, IL 60120 m (847) 841-7700 m Fax (847) 841-7702 m www.eys0.0rg




